
‭Greetings Reche Canyon Families and Friends,‬

‭We are excited to begin the 2024-2025 school year and look forward to a successful new‬

‭year! Our staff has been working hard to prepare a safe and enjoyable learning environment‬

‭for our Coyotes. Our instruction will be rigorous and aligned with the state standards. We will‬

‭provide support for those students who need extra help during the day in small groups and‬

‭monitor all students' progress. We will continue strive for academic achievement for our‬

‭students and  focus on literacy skills  and math concepts.‬

‭Daily attendance is a priority for our students. Each day of instruction is essential to their‬

‭academic success. Our goal is to have 95% or higher attendance each month and to decrease‬

‭our Chronic Absenteeism. We can only do this with your help. Students who are chronically‬

‭absent or miss a lot of school fall behind, have gaps in their learning, struggle with reading‬

‭proficiency, and have higher dropout rates.‬

‭Finally,  Parent Engagement and parent voice is an important part of your child’s education‬

‭and success. Please join us throughout the year and participate in these opportunities.  We‬

‭need you to be a member of our  Coyote Pack Parent Partner! Have a wonderful new year!‬

‭Jennifer  Pedroza‬
‭Principal‬


